
August 7, 2014 

Kansas Corporation Commission 
Oil & Gas Conservation Division 
266 N. Main, Ste. 220 
Wichita, KS 67202 

Attention: Alan Snider 

RE: Permit Number: E-25, 344 

Dear Mr. Snider: 
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This letter is to express concern regarding the above referenced permit to increase pressure and barrels 
of Saltwater into the Adams 13 on the Adams Lease in Greenwood County, KS. 

In the 1970's when my parents bought the adjoining property, which I now own, they had a freshwater 
well that turned salty. It killed the garden and the livestock wouldn't even drink it. To this day, there is 
no fresh water for a private well and the water table is contaminated with high levels of salt. Oil wells 
in the area have never been well maintained or regulated. If you take the time to drive down the road in 
front of these wells, you will see where saltwater has spilled out and destroyed the vegetation on both 
public and neighbors' properties and left nothing but white residue. 

There are large sections of my property where not even a weed will grow. We had the soil tested and 
the results were extremely high salt content even though there are no wells on our property. The 
statements on the test results explained that salt leaches up from the ground and total replacement all 
the way to the source is necessary to get healthy soil again. We believe that the saltwater from the 
wells on the adjoining property is responsible. 

Poorly maintained and regulated oil wells and the saltwater injected into and spilling onto the ground 
are responsible for poisoning the local drinking water as well as the environment and our land value. 
We appreciate the notification and choose not to give approval for any method of extraction that 
continues to do harm to our property or the ground beneath our property. As a matter of record, we 
request an EPA or regulatory department inspection of these and nearby wells before any further 
permits are approved. 

Respectfully, 
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1 ~ean Wilson 

Owners of 1684 & 1686 8th Street. Severy. KS 

251 SW Old Spanish Rd. 
Fort White, FL 32038 
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